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Addendum to the 2015 SCSC Information for Church Projects and Project 

Directors 
 

1. The goal of SCSC is to develop servant/leaders for the Seventh Day Baptist churches, 
denomination and Christian community of the world. Past experience has shown that 
counseling at camp for three weeks is extremely tiring for the team, as well as somewhat 
limiting in allowing them the opportunity to develop a wide range of their potential leadership 
skills. Therefore, the SCSC Committee and Training Director have decided to limit the weeks 
of camp counseling any SCSC student can do on project to two weeks.  The remainder 
of the project should consist of other activities such as VBS, community service, 
physical work projects, etc.  This would insure that students would;  
a) work with and be in contact  with a significant number of church and community members,  
b) have opportunity to practice their servant/leadership training and skills in a variety of ways 
c) allow the program itself to be evident to many outside the core of the church. 

2. In recent projects, students have been given a Sabbath service to plan and lead. This has 
resulted in a very positive reaction from the congregations. Therefore, we on the SCSC 
Committee, along with the Training Director strongly encourage the churches and Project 
Directors to have an “SCSC Sabbath,” for which the students would plan and lead the 
worship service. (This is a suggestion, not a requirement.) 

3. A second and separate Project Director Evaluation form will be provided. The purpose of this 
required form will be for Project Directors to write an evaluation of their project and student 
workers to share with the students themselves at the end of the “on site” (at church) weeks. 
This form will be copied and given to the students as its contents are discussed. If the Project 
Director is unable to discuss this evaluation with the students, the Interviewing Committee at 
SCSC Evaluations will make copies for the students and go over it with them.  

4. The SCSC Committee requests that all Students, Project Churches, and Project Directors join 
us in regular prayer for the program in general, and for each student, church project and 
project director specifically. Project Directors and their local church SCSC Support Committee 
are strongly encouraged to seek out the “prayer warriors” of their congregation and ask that 
they commit to regular prayer for the Church Project, Students assigned to that project, and 
the Project Director.  

 


